
SEMINAR ON GENDER EQUALITY 

On February 14, 2024, Sociology Department organized a seminar on gender equality. Miss Gracy  

Newmai, a distinguished alumna from the first batch, currently serving in the Education 

Department Government of Nagaland, shared insights on the importance of gender equality in 

societal structures. The seminar proved to be an enlightening and thought-provoking event for both 

students and faculty. 

 

 

 


